



Brandon Workers Club Newsletter for September 2015

Presidents section

Greetings Woodworkers,

The meeting was called to order by Ruth East at 7:00 p.m. She made sure our guest had parked in the correct place to avoid a tow away.

Ruth welcomed to the meeting our guests glad to have you.

Membership:

We have 47 paid members. Dues are \$25.00 per year family membership. See Frank to join.

Library:

Terry Sanchez was not at the meeting this month. Scott and Ruth East handled setting up the library for the club.

Ruth reminded everyone that members can check out media and return it the following month.

Newsletter/web site:

Bill Dixon said to contact him to sell any of your tools or wooden projects. He will post on the web site. You can add descriptions, etc. on website for others to see. Bill wants to thank Ruth, Holly, Bruce, and Frank for their input to the newsletter.

To view the web site hold down your control key on the key board and left click the following link.

www.brandonwoodworking.c om

Fair Report:

Art Falcone had nothing new to report on the fair.

Treasurer's Report

Treasurer's Report for September, 2015

Beginning Balance. \$749.30 Income 50/50 \$ Dues \$ (Deposited in October)

Expenses \$40.00* Rent Refreshments \$40.00** Gift Card Show & \$65.00*** Tell Gift Cards Contest \$ Miscellaneous Name Tag \$ 7.03 \$(152.03) **Ending Balance** \$597.00 Membership 48 * \$20.00 for August, \$20.00 for September **\$20.00 for August, \$20.00 for September

50/50 winner:

for August, \$25.00 for

September

Art announced that he was collecting for the 50/50. Art collected \$56.00 Bill Reasoner won - \$28.00 and \$28.00 for the club.

***\$15.00 for July, \$25.00

Toy Report:

Rick Ward reported that we got 57 toys brought in tonight. Rick is retiring from being the toy chairman after this year. The position is open for 2016.

Old Business:

Ruth has made our Christmas dinner reservations for 2015.

December 8th at 6:30 PM. Keep this date open as it is always a lot of fun.

Jim Ethington recently visited in Ireland and had this report for us, we ran across a festival, and I found this guy doing some turning with a Pole lathe. I spoke with him a good while and he was turning out some handles for knives. I thought most of the folks in the club might like to see his stuff.

The idea was that when he pushes the fork down with his foot it pulls down on the pole and turns the piece. When he lets up with his foot it returns and he does it all over again







New Business:

T-Shirts for sale See Frank McMullen.

Flea Market in Plant City is in the planning stage according to Art Falcone.

Buy Sell or Trade:

Check the for sale web page for pictures, prices of items for sale. Some more items are listed below.

Tim Humberson: Laser Drill Press Ryobi \$75

Tom Wehmeier has the following for sale: tjwehmeier@gmail.com

10" Delta Chop saw 36-220 \$100 Router table (shop made) \$150

Workbench 84"x 30" x 13/4" (make offer)

1 "Gladiator" Steel Cabinets (make offer)

Metal Drawer Cabinet (make offer)

Refreshments:

A big thanks goes out to John Sheldon for your efforts in providing our goodies during the break.

Programs:

The program for October is DRY-Press —Photos. We need a program for NOVEMBER

Show and Tell

We had 6 entries for this meeting.

Rick Ward's name was drawn for the \$15.00 gift card. Vernon Blackadar's name was drawn for the \$10.00 gift card.



Vernon and his humidor



Stacey and his chess board



Bill showing one of his band saw boxes



Rick with his Christmas Ornament's



Frank holding one of the pens he turned.



New member Sam Fellows holding his toy car contribution one of many he made.

Program pictures







